17, EGERTON GARDENS,
S.W.3.

May 27th 1930.

Dear Mr. de Laszlo,

I find that the Ireasurer of St. Bartholomews
Hospital is interested in the suggestion to hold an
Exhibition of Pictures on behalf of the Hospital and hopes
to make arrangements to carry out this project in due course.

Unfortunately it would not be possible to
arrange an Exhibition on the lines anticipated by July of
this year but if the Gallery was free later on perhaps we
might be allowed to approach you again even if it is as far
ahead as July 1931.

| Anyhow I am most grateful to you for your very

kind offer and if we further have your ce-operation as an
exhibitor the success of the Exhibition 1s doubly assured.

I so much enjoyed your Soireg last Thursday, 1
thought the P.R.A. was a most charming and delightful person-
-ality.

Yours very sincerely,

ot At o,

_



